External E-mail] Code/permit/Special assessment Request // 2420 Clyde Place

From: Mary Baer <mary.baer@cantonohio.gov>
Sent:
To:

Cc: Noelle Broucker <noelle.broucker@cantonohio.gov>; Priscilla Smith <priscilla.smith@cantonohio.gov>; Charles Corcoran <charles.corcoran@cantonohio.gov>
Subject: RE: [External E-mail] Code/permit/Special assessment Request // 2420 Clyde Place

Good morning

We, the City of Canton Building Department, are in receipt of your public records request for 2420 Clyde PI SW. This request has been assigned acknowledgement number 2024-594.
Currently, there are no special assessments, fines, liens, permits or code violations on this property by the Building Department.

Since no copies were made, the customary charge of $.10 per copy does not apply to this particular request.

At this time, we consider this request fulfilled.
Thank you,

Mary

Mary Baer

mary.baer@cantonohio.gov

Administrative Demolition Coordinator

Building Department

424 Market Ave North, 3rd Floor Canton, OH 44702
tel: 330-438-4725 fax: 330-330-430-7848
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